
 
A Letter to the APS Community: 
 
At this time of year, even as winter holds on fast, periodic days of sunshine and melting snow 
instill us with hope for the arrival of spring and, with it, feelings of joy and optimism. It is not 
surprising that National Random Acts of Kindness Day is celebrated today, February 17th, at 
a time when many need a dose of positivity most.  
 
Wouldn’t it be nice if we could just bottle up spring, so that in winter, or whenever any of us 
are feeling cold, burdened or weary by life’s challenges, we could simply splash on a dose of 
hope, joy and optimism? Simple acts of kindness, experts say, hold within them the power to 
do just that.   
 
In partnership with Values in Action, APS is launching the “Be Kind 330” campaign, in hopes 
of doing more than setting aside one day each year to consciously spread kindness in some 
small way, every day in our city. When communities commit to acting with empathy and 
compassion as a routine practice every day, each act of kindness has a ripple effect. 
 
Kindness is something we often take for granted, but we know it when we see it, and we feel 
it when it takes us by surprise. When the person in front of us in line buys our coffee. When 
someone offers up their space, smiles at us as we pass by, opens our door or stops to help. 
In every act of kindness, its reciprocal value is evident. Spirits are lifted on both ends as we, 
ourselves, and those we have encouraged, complimented or helped feel better.  
 
Experts in education, social service and mental health have long wrestled with how best to 
meet the needs of those among us who struggle most and suffer longest in periods of 
change and crisis. All agree, however that the dividends reaped by kind deeds and simple 
acts and expressions of comfort and support are both immediate and lasting. For some, it 
can be life-changing at any given moment. 
 
In officially launching the Be Kind 330 campaign today, it is my hope that the empathy and 
compassion that are already making a difference in the lives of our students and families will 
be even more evident every day in our district.  
 
Please join us in celebrating and spreading kindness every day. And in the days ahead, our 
website Be Kind 330 will evolve with more ideas and images to share with you and will allow 
you to share acts of kindness you witness, with us.  You will see the many ways that 
kindness and positivity are lifting our spirits and keeping APS and our beloved city of Akron 
healthy and strong. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Christine Fowler Mack 
Superintendent 

 

February 17, 2022 

http://www.akronschools.com/
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